
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

No 21-  14th February 2019 
Holiday Dates -  

 

Last Day of Half Term -  Friday 15th February 

First Day Back -  Monday 25th February  

Last Day of Term - Friday 5th April (1.30pm finish) 

Inset Day - Friday 15th February 2019  

Dates for your Diary -       

4th March - Bags2School.  PA Clothes & Textiles 

collection. 

7th March - World Book Day 

15th March - Comic Relief  Red Nose Day 

26th March - PA Mother’s Day Gift  

28th March - Sports for Schools visitor 

29th March - Visit from Rebecca Harris  

29th March -  PA Easter Themed Bake-off             

competition 

30th March -  PA Easter Event and  Egg Hunt 

1st April - PA Reception and Year 1 Disco 

2nd April - PA Year 1 & Year 2 Disco 

Attendance -   

The best class for attendance, week ending the 14th February 

2019 was Pandas with 98.3% attendance. Well done to them!  

Congratulations to:  

Pandas 98.3% 

Dolphins 97.1% 

Unfortunately 4 class did not reach our 96% target:  

Meerkats 95.3% 

Turtles  93.8% 

Starfish 93.0% 

Koalas  84.8% 

Overall attendance was 93.8% which is below our 96% target.  

Menu Week - 1 

Monday:  Meat Free Monday -  Cheese & Tomato Pizza with Rainbow Pasta Salad. 

Tuesday: Beef or Quorn Bolognese with Pasta & Garlic Bread. 

Wednesday: Roast Turkey or Roasted Quorn Fillet with Yorkshire Pudding, Roast Potatoes, Carrots, Green Beans & 

Gravy. 

Thursday: Cumberland & Veggie Sausages with Mashed Potatoes, Sweetcorn & Peas. 

Friday: Jumbo Fish Fingers or Veggie Nuggets with Chips, Sweetcorn & Peas.  

This Week’s Attendance Heroes - 

Starfish:  Fletcher C     Dolphins:  Jakob B     Turtles: Ruby F        

Meerkats:  Louis W     Koalas: Amba-Rae M    Pandas: Imogen S   

Achievers of the Week - 

Bumblebees:  Isaac B     Butterflies:  Theo M    Grasshoppers: Dexter W         

Starfish: Elijah B     Dolphins:  Max W    Turtles:  Alex T      

Meerkats: Jimi B     Koalas: Alice K    Pandas:  Kian W 



This Week’s News: 

 

There have been two bikes left in the bike rack, near the staff car park, for sometime. If you think these might   

belong to you please collect them. The school can take no responsibility for loss or damage to items left on school 

grounds overnight.  

 

It was lovely to see so many parents around school this week for Parents’ Evening, we hope that you find these 

sessions as useful as we do. You will receive your child’s termly report at the beginning of April.  

 

We have two dates next half term when the children will be invited to come to school in non-uniform. The first 

one being World Book Day on Thursday 7th March, children can come to school dressed as their favourite book 

character. The second is Comic Relief on Friday 15th March, children can wear full non-school uniform, something 

red or red nose themed if they wish. If you would like to make a voluntary donation please do, any monies raised 

will be sent directly to the charity.  Our Catering Manager will be providing  fun and delicious themed lunches for 

those days, further information will be provided nearer the time.  

 

I hope you all have an enjoyable half term break and I look forward to seeing the children back in school on     

Monday 25th February.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


